
THE DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTEE

November 14, 1968

Mrs. Jane Tolmach 
1060 Crenshaw Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90019

Dear Jane:

Before Campaign '68 becomes ancient history,
I want to thank you for the great job you did in Southern 
California. With a few more like you, we would have 
won!

I look forward to working with you in the future.

Cordially,

Geri Joseph
Vice Chairman
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